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            Embassy of India in Kabul and its Consulates in Jalalabad, Kandahar, Mazar-e-Sharif 

and Herat would be working on July 19 & 20, 2015. During this period applicants for 

Emergency Medical Visa Services/ Emergency Consular Services may approach the 

Embassy and Consulates directly (for details please visit our website http://eoi.gov.in/kabul/). 

It is also informed that Visa Service Center in Kabul (M/s Shahir Tourist and Travel 

Agency, Shahr-e-Naw, Opposite Etisalat Afghanistan, Kabul, Afghanistan) would be 

closed on July 19 on account of Idu’l Fitr. However the Visa Service Centre in Kabul would 

be functional on July 20, 2015 to avoid any inconvenience to visa applicants due to long 

holidays. 

2.         This is issued in public interest. 
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